
 

 

  

 

 Shepherd’s Care Ministry
 

“ Strengthen ye the weak hands, and confirm the feeble knees.  Say to them that are of a fearful heart, Be strong, fear not: 
behold, your God will come with vengeance, even God with a recompense; he will come and save you.”    Isaiah 35:3-4 

 

 

                         February 2025 
 

Dear Prayer Partners,   
 
 In the past couple of months, things have been slower than usual, probably due to a 
combination of the holidays and the wintry weather.  
 
 I have been able to talk to several church planters in 3 different Fellowship meetings 
I was able to attend.  I have also been able to help a new church by preaching all day on a 
Sunday, and by filling the pulpit at 2 other churches - one of those a church with a                
bi-vocational pastor. 
 

 I received a call from a leader in a church in Wyoming that is without a pastor 
asking if I could help find a new pastor. It amazes me how many of our Independent 
Baptist Churches are without a pastor. Please pray that God would raise up men for these 
churches. 

 
 Pray for us as we will be going to Texas to minister in a Spanish Church with 

Pam teaching a ladies’ conference and me preaching all day Sunday.  It is always a blessing 
for us to be able to teach and preach in the language we have used for the past 33 years. 
 

In an update from Argentina, we were told that they had had 6 teens saved during 
youth Camp in Rosario in January: This is fruit still abounding to your account.  
Thank you for your faithfulness in giving and praying for us as we help the churches God 
leads us to. May God bless you as you serve Him in 2025. 

 

       Steve & Pam Thornton  
 

                  513-617-1400 
       shepherdscaregibm@gmail.com 
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